
 
 

 

Willemstad – Curacao, July 2nd 2024 

 

Dear customers, 
 
Our mv Pia Express has sailed from the port of Tampa/FL and is heading for 
Puerto Moin. Unfortunately her arrival time into Moin is seriously affected by 
the projected track of extremely dangerous hurricane Beryl.  
Pia Express is under weather routeing advise, which has recommended the ship 
to wait in a safe position for hurricane Beryl to make landfall at the Yucatan 
Peninsula, and only thereafter resume her voyage towards Puerto Moin.  
Under this scenario the expected arrival time of Pia Express into Puerto Moin 
will be July 8th at 0600 hours, weather permitting.  
 
Regards 
Seacat n.v. 


